

Headteacher: Mrs. Anna Moss St Catherine's Rd, Blackwell, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire, B60 1BN Tel: 0121 445 1622 Fax: 0121 445 6072 Email: office@blackwell.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.blackwellfirstschool.com

May 2018

Dear Families,

I would like to introduce myself to you as the Science lead at Blackwell First School. At Blackwell, we endeavour to deliver a broad and balanced, creative curriculum which provides children with life skills. STEM subjects are high on our agenda and we aim to provide children with memorable experiences during their time with us. STEM celebrates the cross-curricular links which can be made between Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths.

When we return to school after May half term, our topic is 'Building a Business'. We would love to arrange a programme of visitors for the children with adults who have any jobs or links to industry within STEM subjects. Doctors, nurses, teachers, engineers, scientists - we need you! If you think you could help, we would love to hear from you. Help could be: a brief talk in assembly (5-10 minutes), working with a class or group and you could specify which age children you would be happy working with. If you are unable to spend time in school, providing some resources we could share with the children would also be great. If you are able to help, please let Mrs Moss or any class teacher know.

Many thanks,

Katie James (Year 1 teacher and Science lead)





















